
                                                                                                                                                            Bellahouston Academy 
                                                                                                                                                            30 Gower Terrace 
                                                                                                                                                            Glasgow G41 5QE 
                                                                                                                                                            Phone:0141 582 0030                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                            Email: Headteacher@ 
                                                                                                                                                                                                         bellahoustonacademy.glasgow.sch.uk 
                                                                                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                            Head Teacher  
                                                                                                                                                            Barry Mochan BA(Hons) MEd 
 

                                                          
                                                                  
                                                                                                                         

                                                                                        Glasgow City Council is an equal opportunities employer                   

 
23rd of January 2025 
 
School Closure – Friday 24th of January 2025 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
I am writing to make you aware that Glasgow City Council has taken the decision to close all schools 
tomorrow (Friday the 24th of January) to both staff and young people. This is due to the forecast of 
severe weather conditions. 
 
I apologise for any convenience this may cause to our families, but safety is our primary concern in such 
circumstances. A retrospective payment for those entitled to free school meals will be added to the next 
holiday payment due to families. 
 
Where it is possible and practical to do so, some work may be offered to young people through the 
school’s normal online channels. 
 
I expect that school will be open as normal on Monday the 27th of January. 
 
I hope that all of those within our school community stay safe over the coming days. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Barry Mochan 
Headteacher 
Bellahouston Academy 


